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A change was made to National Fire Protection Association (NFPA) Standard
58 that will likely generate an increase in work on liquefied petroleum gas (LP-Gas)
systems.  The change requires that LP-Gas suppliers periodically recertify U.S.
Department of Transportation (DOT) propane cylinders.  While the certification process
can be done on site, we anticipate that most marketers will be removing the cylinder
from the site to perform the recertification.

DOT cylinders range in size from 4.0 pounds to 420 pounds (100 gallons
water capacity).  Cylinders in the upper end of this range are often used permanently
at homes and small businesses to provide heating and/or cooking.  We anticipate
that, while recertifying cylinders, LP-Gas companies will engage in various levels of
work to address issues that have arisen since the initial installation.  The simplest type
of work will be a like-for-like replacement of cylinders in the same location.  However,
LP-Gas marketers may also relocate cylinders because things that affect its safety
have changed since the initial installation.  For example, the installation of air-
conditioning equipment, installation of new windows or doors, or new building additions
can all have an effect on the code compliance of an installation.  Changes such as the
addition or removal of appliances over the years may also prompt the marketer to
make a change to the installation.  In an effort to promote uniformity in the permit
requirements from municipality to municipality, the Department of Community Affairs
(DCA) has created the attached tables that address what type of permits are required
for what type of work.

For liquid systems (typically found at cylinder-filling locations) and for larger
vapor systems (typically used for heating and cooking), the Bureau of Code Services
in the DCA has jurisdiction.  The Bureau of Code Services’ responsibility for vapor
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systems is based on system size.  The system size is determined by the number of
containers that are connected to a common piping system.  The aggregate capacity of
different systems on the site does not affect enforcement responsibility.

A pressure test need not be required for work that involves a limited number
of joints which are outside and above ground.  For example, replacing cylinders on
the exterior of the building, adding a cylinder to an existing installation, and relocating
a cylinder are all cases where joint soaping rather than pressure testing are appropriate.

In an effort to make the charts as comprehensive as possible, we have listed
items that go beyond the scope of the cylinder recertification work.
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